
WINGROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Hadrian Road 
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11th March 2016 
 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are holding the usual Easter Egg Competition at the end of term. All children in 
KS1 and KS2 are invited to decorate a hard-boiled egg at home and bring it to 
school on Tuesday 22nd March. There will be a first, second and third prize for each 
year group. The eggs will be judged that day by Mrs Mullarkey and announced in 
Gold Assembly the next day. 
 
We will also be holding an Easter raffle; donations of chocolate eggs would be 
gratefully received. The draw will take place on the last day of term, in Gold 
Assembly, on Wednesday 23rd March. Decorated egg prize-winners will also receive 
their prizes at that assembly.  
 
Miss Devine 
Community Links Coordinator 
 


